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Dear BFC brothers and sisters, 

 

I would like to congratulate the blessed couples from our very own Belvedere Community who has 

received the Cheon Bow awards. 

 

1. Naoko Kato couple 

 

2. Kobayashi couple 

 

3. Nakai couple 

 

4. Okamoto couple 

 

5. Kanae Holt couple 

 

6. Paul Fontaine couple 

 

7. Genie Kagawa couple 

 

8. Funakoshi couple 

 

9. Satomura couple 

 

10 Shimmyo couple 

 

Please give them your warmest congratulations and let us all continue to strive to achieve the Cheon Bow 

awards! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


